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Employees with personal cellular phones should not receive incoming calls or texts as phones 
should be turned off during employees’ work shifts. Emergency calls will be routed through the 
main office. Employees may retrieve messages or place personal cellular calls during the 
employee’s lunch period, between shifts or with the immediate supervisor’s permission. Minimal 
appropriate personal use may be acceptable as determined by the department head.


